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Sanborn Head Welcomes Carolyn
Silverthorn as New Senior Leader of
Finance
JULY 18, 2023

We are pleased to announce the addition of Carolyn Silverthorn, MBA as the our new Senior Vice
President of Finance.

Carolyn will lead Sanborn Head’s accounting and finance teams including managing all aspects of the
firm’s financial planning, management, and reporting activities. She will manage and oversee the
development of Sanborn Head’s accounting professionals and work closely with the firm’s board of
directors, executive committee, and other business leaders to help plan and execute the firm’s long-
range strategic plan. She will be based out of Sanborn Head’s Horsham, Pennsylvania office located in
suburban Philadelphia.

“We’re excited to have Carolyn join our team and step into a leadership position,” shares Barret Cole,
President and CEO of Sanborn Head. “Her years of experience and industry perspective will prove
invaluable as we continue our sustainable, profitable growth. Carolyn will help ensure that our internal
teams have the resources, skills, and training they need to support our project teams in delivering
highly responsive and technically excellent service to our clients.”

Carolyn Silverthorn has over 20 years of experience and comes to Sanborn Head most recently from
McMahon, a Bowman Company. She earned a Master of Business Administration from West Chester
University, a BS in Accounting from The Pennsylvania State University, and a Certificate in Human
Resources Management from Villanova University. She participates on the Finance Committee of the
American Council of Engineering Companies of Pennsylvania (ACEC/PA) and serves as board treasurer
of the Greater Norristown Art League.

Please join us in congratulating Carolyn and welcoming her to Sanborn Head.
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